November 20, 2013
Dear Parents,


The year is flying by and we are already in the middle of second quarter.  With the holidays just around the corner, we would like to invite you to our annual parent-child service project activity on Friday, December 20, 2013 from 8:30-9:30 AM in the school cafeteria.  The students will be making cards for children whose parents are deployed and will not be home for the holidays.


We will gladly accept monetary donations (cash only) to help purchase the materials for our service project as envelopes for the cards, cardstock and double-sided tape.


Please mark your calendars and save that morning to spend with your child.  Please RSVP below by Thursday, December 5th.
Noted by:  


                       


  

 Grade 6 Teachers

---------------------------------------------------------------Cut here----------------------------------------------------------------

Parent-Student Activity

Name of child:  __________________________________________________

Participation:

__________
Yes, I/adult will be participating in this activity.


___________
# of adults attending

__________
No, I won’t be able to attend this activity.

Donation (Optional):

I have enclosed _______________________ (cash only) to purchase  materials for the activity.

I will donate ______________________ (materials) for the activity.

Parent Signature _____________________________________

Date______________________
